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Morning,

As required under part 3, division 1, section 33 of the Petroleum (Environmental) Regulations 2016 
(NT), Central Petroleum is notifying the Minister in writing of a potential reportable incident.

As communicated verbally this morning, there was incident at our Palm Valley 12 drilling 
operation yesterday, where a mix of water and foaming agent was released into the surrounding 
environment. Once identified there was a release, the source was isolated immediately. We are 
currently trying to establish the volume, composition and path of the release. Further details will 
be provided in the report under section 34.   
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